
Vice Principals message: 
 

 

Transition – Step Up 

On Tuesday we held our first step up session. The students     
participated in a session with the staff and students for 2020. It 
was great to see the students participate and join in as part of 
their new class. We will hold a second step up session on Tuesday 
10th of December from 9.30-10.30. 

 

Positive Behaviour Support Planning 

In preparation for 2020 the classroom teachers have been        

developing positive behaviour support plans for all students. 

Within these documents there are specific ways that the staff and        

students can work together to ensure that they are able to access 

the learning within the classroom and programs. During Term 1 

2020 the Student Support Group meetings will be held, during 

this meeting these plans will be presented and discussed. 

 

Student Reports 

The classroom teachers have been completing student progress 
reports. These reports summarise the achievement of the student 
according to assessment that have been completed throughout 
the semester. The reports will be sent home on Wednesday 18th 
of December.  

Dates to remember: 

 

 

December: 

12th—Year 12 Graduation night 

20th—Last day of Term 4 

Dismissal @ 1:00pm 

 

 

January 2020 

30th—First day of Term 1 

Echuca Specialist School acknowledges the history, culture, diversity, and  value 

of all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders, and pays respect to their elders past 

and  present, as well as acknowledging future  generations.  

Our Vision: 

To provide inclusive and      

engaging learning that         

empowers all students for life Newsletter 
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“In preparation for 2020 the classroom teachers have been developing positive    

behaviour support plans for all students” 

CON’T  VICE PRINCIPAL REPORT 

  

 

Murray Life   

Adventures 
The Murray Life Adventures group  
attended a Christmas Celebration day, 
the group participated in a range of 
activities, team building games and the 
enjoyed having lunch together. It is 
fantastic to see and hear the enjoyment 
from the students as they were getting 
ready to attend the program. 
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Inclusion in the Yard 
 

I share equipment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I help others to feel safe 
 
 

 

 
 

PBS TARGETED BEHAVIOUR—WEEK 8 
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“Hands on Learning”.  The pizza oven is finished.  What a 
great job all the students involved in this program have 

achieved.  So very proud.. 

 

2019 Outstanding Invoices are now due for payment: 

Statements have gone home this week for any outstanding invoices and are now due for payment. 

Payments can be paid via cash, Direct Debit into School Bank Account or EFTPOS (can be done via phone). 

2020 Essential Education Item Fees 

Primary: $220 

Secondary: $260 

Payment arrangements 

To further assist parents with payments, four payment options have been developed: 

Option A  Full amount at the beginning of Term 1  

Option B  Payment at the beginning of each Term 

Option C  Half yearly payment (beginning of Terms 1 & 3) 

Option D Other payment arrangements including; Centrelink Centrepay; fortnightly payments can 

be deducted from any Centrelink payment – please contact the office if you would like to 

arrange this. 

Information from the Business Manager 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Rooms 16, 17 & 18 visited Central Deborah Gold Mine, Bendigo 
Bowling Centre, Lake Weeroona & Campaspe Run Elmore last 

week.   All the students and staff had a fantastic day. 



 

Congratulations to our graduating students of 2019 

Graduation will be held on  

Thursday 12th December @6:00pm  

at the Border Inn—Function Room 
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SOW & PBS OF THE WEEK SECONDARY 

Room 16—Whole Class—SOW 

For participating at the Bendigo 

excursion and attempting all     

activates out of their comfort zone. 

 

Room 16—Caitlin—PBS 

Moving safely from one program to 

another and using appropriate 

voice 

Room 18— Balin—SOW 

Excellent participation on our     

Bendigo excursion and being safe in 

the community 

Room 18—Balin—PBS 

Moving safely from one place to   

another and using an appropriate 

VCAL— Jacob & Molli—SOW 

Great transition this week 

VCAL—Toby—SOW 

For his independence with cooking: 

he made the Sour Apple Slice on his 

own. 

VCAL—Jack A—PBS 

Moving safely between activities 

VCAL—Ian—PBS 

Always acknowledging the diversity 

of others and letting others join in. 

 

 

Room 1— Eden—PBS 

Using an appropriate voice in the 

classroom and showing kindness 

to her classmates 

Room 2— Zayne—PBS 

80 nights of home reading 

Room 2—Thomas—PBS 

12 nights of home reading 

Room 2—Frank—PBS 

12 nights of home reading 

Room 5— Kyron—PBS 

Always walking safely and directly 

to his program 

Room 7— Archer—PBS 

Moving safely from one activity to 

another 

Room 11— Chaz—PBS 

Moving safely from one  program to 

another 

Room 13—Conner & Ricky—PBS 

Moving safely from one program to 

another and using an appropriate 

voice 

Room 14— Izy—PBS 

Always moving safely from one    

program to another and using an 

appropriate voice. 

Room 17—Bennett—SOW 

Great literacy work when learning 

his spelling words and writing on 

his iPad 

 

Room 17—Tyler—PBS 

For helping others when they 

need it 

WEEK 8 
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